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Voters in Colorado Will Tackle Workplace Issues on Election Day

News

10.28.20 

In an interview with SHRM, Kristin White explains that voters in Colorado are facing a ballot

measure that would establish a statewide program for paid family and medical leave. “If passed, the

measure would allow eligible workers to take 12 weeks of paid leave, which would be funded

through a payroll tax on employers and employees…[and] an additional four weeks of leave would be

allowed for pregnancy or childbirth-related complications.”

To read the article, visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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